
 
 
 

WEST BOYLSTON 
COMMUNITY PRESERVATION COMMITTEE 

April 30, 2014 
 

Members present: George Bernardin, Steve Blake, Pat Crowley, Bev Goodale, Charlene Hopkins,  
Jim Kaufman, Chris Rucho and Joan Welsh. Absent: Pat Halpin   
 
The meeting was called to order at 6:30 pm. 
 
Minutes: The minutes of the April 2, 2014 meeting were approved as mailed. 
 
PARKS FENCING GRANT.  Pat Crowley explained the he has been informed that a grant from 
CPA funds cannot be used to reimburse the Parks Commission for work that has already been 
done. It was agreed that the amount of $30,000 voted to be recommended at the Town 
Meeting at the February 26, 2014 meeting should be reduced to $26,740. Upon motion made 
and seconded it was  
 

VOTED: to recommend the approval at the May 2014 semiannual town meeting of the 
application of the Parks Commission dated January 2, 2014 in the amount of $26,740 to 
partially fund a project entitled “Fencing & Netting Project – Parks”, said vote to 
supersede the vote at the February 26, 2014 meeting recommending a grant in the 
amount of $30,000 for said project. 
 

SEMIANNUAL TOWN MEETING ARTICLES: Attached to the minutes of this meeting are copies of 
Articles 11 and 12 as printed in the warrant for the May 19, 2014 semiannual town meeting. 
Upon motion duly made and seconded, it was 
 

Voted: to recommend approval of Article 11, which relates to appropriation of funds 
from Community Preservation revenues and to recommend approval of Article 12, 
which relates to rescinding a prior vote to fund a grant for historical preservation and 
approving grants for historical preservation and recreation rehabilitation purposes, 
correcting the amount of the recreation grant to be $26,740 instead of $26,470. 
 

It was also agreed that the Committee would not make a report to the Town under Article 1. 
  
SIGNAGE: it was mentioned that the signs for the Lee Street property and for Goodale Park 
have not yet been installed and Pat Crowley agreed to remind that the DPW get this work done. 
It was also agreed to discuss signage relating to housing grants at the next meeting. 
 
NEXT MEETING: It was agreed that the next meeting will be held on May 27 and that updating 
the CPC plan will be on the agenda, as well as signage relating to housing grants. 



 
There being no further business, it was voted to adjourn at 7:05 pm. 
 
A true record: 
 
 
 
George F. Bernardin, Secretary 


